

June 26, 2017

Henderson County Public Schools 1805 Second Street Henderson, KY. 42420

Attention: Marganna Stanley, Superintendent

RE: Bids for A.B. Chandler Elementary School Chiller Replacement

RBS 17012

Ms. Stanley,

As you are aware, RBS Design Group received bids and read them aloud on the Board's behalf on Thursday, June 22, 2017, at 2:00 pm.

We, along with our consultants, WBW Engineering, have reviewed the bids and feel comfortable in recommending to the Board that you accept the low bid from Mechanical Consultants in the amount of \$131,700, plus Alternate Bid 1 at no additional cost, subject to review and approval by the Kentucky Department of Education.

Along with the letter, we are sending you the Bid Tabulation; a revised BG-1, conformed to match the construction cost; and the proposed contract with Mechanical Consultants. After the Board's approval, we will upload copies to the Department of Education for their review.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact our office. Thank you.

Sincerely,

RBS DESIGN GROUP, P.S.C.

Craig Thomas, Architect